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❖ Pictoception (28 October 2021) 

 “A picture is worth a thousand words", is an adage in multiple languages meaning that 

complex and sometimes multiple ideas can be conveyed by a single still image. Taking 

inspiration from this concept, the Literary Club organised an event named “Pictoception” on 

28
th

 October 2021 from 5 pm to 6:30 pm via Google form. Pictoception, being the first event 

for 2021-22 was organised as a welcome to the first-year students of the college. The poster 

and event details were shared with students via WhatsApp. The members of the LIT Club 

helped the students with their queries in a WhatsApp group. The event was a grand success 

with about 85 participants expressing different interpretations of a picture given to them. A 

certificate of achievement will be awarded to the student with the most interesting 

interpretation. 

Pictoception  

❖ Elocution competition (12November 2021) 

On 12
th

 November 2021, the Club hosted an Elocution competition organised by National 

Insurance Company Limited in collaboration with BVC. The event was conducted from 2 

pm onwards via a Zoom video call. The topic for the elocution was, “Independent India @75 

Self-reliance with Integrity”. The judges for the day were Shri K. Sankar Narayana, Retired 

Regional Manager, National Insurance Company Ltd and Ms Padmavati, Head, Department 

of English, Aurora Degree and PG college. This competition was the second event in line 

after Pictoception. The poster and event details were shared with students via WhatsApp. The 

members of the LIT Club helped in the smooth conduct of the event and transformed it into a 

success. A certificate of achievement was awarded to the winners and all the participants 

were awarded participation certificates. 
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 Club Stall for NAAC Peer Team Visit (6 - 7 January 2022) 

The NAAC Peer Team visited the college on the 6th and 7th of January 2022. Each student 

club and cell put up a stall in the ground near Vivek Bharati to showcase their motto, 

objectives, USP and activities. The Literary Club was given stall number 5. The members and 

volunteers of the LIT club helped in the making of posters that depicted the logo, objectives, 

social media posts and a timeline of events. They actively took part in setting up the stall in 

the best possible way. The student coordinators of the LIT club- KrithikaArakala and 

RavaliGunda had a brief interaction with the NAAC peer team regarding the functioning of 

the club. The entire process of the club’s interaction with the peer team was a great success. 
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